From: Marilyn Johnson

Date: September 12, 2020 at 1:26:55 PM PDT

To: arichmond@cariboord.ca, mwagner@cariboord.ca,

wmacdonald@cariboord.ca, mcampsall@100milehouse.com, dmingo@100milehouse.com,
rfossum@100milehouse.com, cpettman@100milehouse.com, mpinkney@100milehouse.com
Subject: Support for proposed outdoor rink

Hello,

| am writing to show my support to build an outdoor rink in 100 mile house at the airport runway.

| have the hope that the children playing hockey who will be in isolation from their parents due to the
restrictions on accessing the rec centre will be able to openly watch their children play in a safe way.
Please advise how | can support this and if and where voting will be.

Best regards
Marilyn johnson
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